
Princeton Street (S.R. 438) 
Roadway Improvements 
from north of Chantelle Road to John Young Parkway 
(S.R. 423) 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 443816-1 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning safety and operational improvements along 

Princeton Street (State Road (S.R.) 438). The project will repave Princeton Street from north of Chantelle 

Road to John Young Parkway (S.R. 423) to extend the life of the existing roadway. 

Safety and operational improvements include upgrading the traffic signals and adding 7-foot-wide buffered 

bicycle lanes in each direction.  Pedestrian safety will be enhanced by upgrading crosswalks and 

reconstructing some sections of sidewalk and sidewalk curb ramps to comply with current Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. Drainage adjustments to accommodate the improvements are included. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

11-15-2021

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2022 $    535,000 

Right of Way: Within existing  - 

Construction: Funded - fall 2022 $ 2.9 Million 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

 

* subject to change

Chale Fischer 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5232
Chale.Fischer@dot.state.fl.us 
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